natasha@sblafco.org

From: Joanne <jmde24@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 04, 2022 5:41 AM
To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: Ag Land

Dear Commision Analyst,

Please do not develop all the prime agricultural land in our region.

Small-scale housing developments are alright, but 270 acres with 2700 homes would be overkill! Balance is the key...and
sustainability. Open space and valuable ag. land are important for our well-being and that of the planet. We do not want
urban sprawl and another dreadful LA created in our beautiful rural areas.

Sincerely,

Joanne D'Egidio



